FOREST HILLS BLACK POWDER BRIGADE - WWW.FHBPB.COM

SHINING TIMES

SEPTEMBER 2019

CLUB MEETING AND MONTHLY
SHOOT

SATURDAY
October 19, 2019, 09:30 at

Paradise Acers

It>s Chili PotTime. Bring a
can of chili to add to the pot.

Announce-
ments &
Upcoming
Event

Club Shoot
October 19th
at Paradise
Acres

DUES ARE DUE

Please pay your dues for

2020 to Secretary/ Treasure
Jack Meade

CLUB OFFICERS

President—Ken Kinkaid, Vice President - Gordon Ferlitsch, Sec/Treasurer - Jack Meade

Range Officer- Jeff Kincaid, Safety Officer - Dale Schaecher, Shoot Recorder - Sherry Kinkaid




Message From the President
There will be a Chili Pot this month. If you want to

participate, bring a can of chili to throw into the

pot for lunch. Extra goodies are always welcome.

Ballots have been counted: President- Knief, Vice
President- Gordon, Sec./treas.- Carp Jaw, Safety
officer- Slippery Nipple, Range officer- Pissing Tur-
tle, Shoot recorder- Pok a Dot.

Man and Women of the Year??? you will have to
come to the meeting to find out.

Dues are due. $20.00 for a single person or $30.00

for a family.

Randy and Denae Schuck where voted In as new
members last month. WELCOME Randy and

Denae

Knief



Shooting Scores September 2019

Men's Rifle Women's Rifle Trade Gun

Randy Schuck 42X 42X Mud Puppy 41 No Beans 39
Muskrat Mike 42 42 Danae Schuck 14 Mud Puppy 35
Paul Bess 41 41 Pissing Turtle 11
Men's Pistol Women's Pistol

Pissing Turtle 78 Mud Puppy 86X

No Beans 69

Men's Hawk and Womens Hawk Women's Guest
Knife and Knife Hawk and Knife

Randy Schuck 4 Danae Schuck 1 Chris Hugo 2
Paul Bess 2 Mud Puppy 1 Taryn Hugo 3
No Beans

Trail Scores

Paul Bess 25

Mud Puppy 24

Musckrat Mike 23

Randy S. 23

Colin McHill (Guest) 13

No Beans 12

Danae 6




MOLALLA
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| FESTIVAL

October 3, 2019

Dear Ken and Sherry,

The Molalla Area Historical Society and I, personally, want to thank you for r:umihg out to
be part of our Molalla Heritage Apple Festival 2019 last Saturday.

I know it was a bit soggy... but we DID have some sun! And none of our vendors
complained loud enough for me to hear - so for that, [ am grateful. [loved having you,
and our very fun demonstrators there!

The next Apple Festival will be around the 37 weekend of September 2020 (this will be
finalized in the next week), We'd love to have you back! As you know, the fee will be
moved to $35 for a 10'x10" booth, so please confirm that and I can add you to my list.

Also, if you can let me know what went well for you, what you liked and some things we can
wark an to make this event better, Id really appreciate it!

Most Warmly,

Victoria Knight
Molalla Heritage Apple Festival 2019 Coordinator
(503) 575-0660



Molalla Pioneer Days Apple Festival. A good
time had by all.

s g
AN

TR N
d.nil),.‘u‘l "n: :1log'dp't(,{




